
 

 

 

 

March 17, 2020 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
Over the next couple of days, you will be receiving information about distance learning from your 
child(ren)'s teachers. You should receive information from all your child(ren)'s teachers by tomorrow, 
Wednesday, March 18, 2020. Here is the link to OLOL's distance learning instructions, which will also be 
available on the school's website "Coronavirus" tab. 
  
https://www.ololjaguars.org/application/files/6715/8446/1757/Distance_Learning_Our_Lady_of_Lourd
es_Parish_School.pdf 
 
We will be closed next week for Spring Break.  There will be NO distance learning work or class for 
students next week.  
 
We will receive information from the Archdiocese of Miami during the break; on how we will be 
proceeding in the future. We will pass that information on to you.  
 
Please continue to find school updates on our social media pages, and our school website. 
https://www.ololjaguars.org/Coronavirus-information 
 
If you have questions about a class assignment, please contact your child's teacher. For technical 
questions, please cc. Mr. Halfaker, Mrs. Sanchez and/or Mrs. Tovar, in order to resolve as quickly as 
possible. 
 
Be safe and let us know if you need anything. 
 
We are in this together. This too shall pass. 
 
God is good.... 
 
Thomas E. Halfaker 
 
The Administration Team 
Our Lady of Lourdes Parish School 
14000 SW 112 Street 
Miami, FL  33186 
(305)386-8446 
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